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�ay 12, 2025 

 

Mr. Nick Sugar 

City Planner 

City of Hudson 

1140 Terex Road 

Hudson, Ohio 44236

Hudson High School – Orchestra Addition 
Construction Schedule 
 

Dear Mr. Sugar, 

The proposed Orchestra Addition Hudson High School is scheduled to start construction late summer 

2025 and be Substantially Complete by late summer/early fall 2026. Once the necessary approvals and 

permits have been obtained by Authorities Having Jurisdiction and a Construction Manager has been 

selected, a more detailed schedule and timeline will be developed. 

As with past Hudson City School projects, this project will be a collaborative effort and to be a be a 

good neighbor, providing a safe construction site and completing the project for enhancing the Fine Arts 

programs for the students and staff at Hudson High School. 

Please contact me at (330) 572-2113 or via email at jpeterson@gpdgroup.com with any questions or 

concerns. 

 

Respectfully,                                              

                                             
John P. Peterson, AIA 

Project Manager 

C; Thomas Barone/HCSD 








































